

Do you have a 2nd/3rd grader? We have a new Girl Scout Brownie Troop in Rocklin!

Please search group #1061 when signing up. We will be meeting once a month in Rocklin plus any misc. events. If you would like more information about our Troop please email Troop1061girlscouts@yahoo.com. First Troop Meeting is October 21st at 3:30pm. This is a newly formed group and it's a great opportunity to have all the girls start at the same time.

Thank you!

"These materials are neither sponsored nor endorsed by the Rocklin Unified School District, the superintendent, or this school. The school makes no representation regarding the nature or quality of the services or activities promoted. The Rocklin Unified School District shall be held harmless from any cause of action filed in any court or administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials, including all costs, attorney's fees and judgments or awards."